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22nd June 2021 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of St Paul’s School, 
 
What a year we have all shared! There have been many challenges for pupils, parents, 
staff and governors and we recognise that everyone has worked tirelessly this year to 
achieve the best for our children. Thank you for all your support and particular thanks 
for the work you put in to online and home learning during the last 18 months. This 
has enabled children to make the best of these challenging times and we are confident 
they will continue to do well as they move into their new classes in September. 
 
It is with sadness that we also share there have been some disappointing moments 
with behaviour, both in school and between families within the local area. Governors 
and staff want to ensure that every member of the school including children, parents 
and employees feel safe at all times on site. It is of the utmost importance to us that 
each individual is treated with respect and understanding but it is the responsibility of 
each of us to model this for our children. Please be considerate of other parents and 
children when you are at the school gates. Please encourage your children to treat 
others as they expect to be treated. Please do inform school of any incidents or 
problems. 
 
We take both positive and negative behaviour very seriously at St Paul’s but there are 
occasions when school are limited in what they can do to help or reprimand. It is the 
duty of staff, governors, parents and children to take responsibility for our own actions 
and behaviours, modelling the right way for each other. 
 
Thank you again for you hard work and support this year, we look forward to being 
able to share experiences and celebrate our children, with you, in school, very soon. 
 
 
The Governing Board of St Paul’s Church of England (A) Primary School 
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